
 Bullying & 
Harassment 

Tarpon Springs High School supports the well-being and safety of all students. Our 
commitment includes the physical and emotional safety. TSHS maintains a zero-
tolerance policy for any reported cases of bullying, harassment, stalking, cyberbullying, 
cyberstalking as well as teen dating violence. 
 
Any student who believes they are a victim of bullying, harassment, stalking or abuse or 
if a student knows of a student victim, they are encouraged to report this immediately 
to a staff member on campus. 

Here are several suggestions to report a suspected act of bullying/harassment/abuse: 
 
 Say Something Anonymous Reporting …. saysomething.net 
 Share with your parents or trusting adult who will contact the school officials 
 Report to any TSHS staff which you feel comfortable 
 Share with your Guidance Counselor – in person or email 
 Share with your Administrator – in person or email 
 Inform Mrs. Fatolitis, Principal – in person or email 
 Report to SRO 
 Call your local police department 

Pinellas County Schools Code of Student Conduct has outlined the protocol for 
investigating all reports of bullying/harassment/stalking/abuse .. see policy 5517.01 in 
PCS Code of Conduct. 


